
 

 

 

 

 

Admissions Statement 

 

For more details regarding the different Admissions policies for each of our 

schools please visit the individual websites.  Links to our schools’ websites can 

be found below: 

Two Rivers High School  www.tworiversschool.net/highschool 

Two Rivers Primary School www.tworiversschool.net/primaryschool 

Cherry Trees School  www.cherrytreesschool.co.uk 

Wightwick Hall School  www.wightwickhall.staffs.sch.uk 

 

You will be able to find more information where applicable on the individual 

school websites including the following: 

 

• A copy of the admission arrangements for the duration of the offer 

year (the school year in which offers for places are made), including 

any variations approved during the school year 

• Appeals timetable 

• During any consultation on changes to admission arrangements 

(where applicable): 

- A copy of the full proposed admission arrangements, including the 

proposed published admission number (PAN) 

- Details of the person to whom comments may be sent 

- The areas on which comments are not sought 

 

 

 

http://www.tworiversschool.net/highschool
http://www.tworiversschool.net/primaryschool
http://www.cherrytreesschool.co.uk/
http://www.wightwickhall.staffs.sch.uk/

